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From: "Taylor, Steve” <Steven. Tavlorwmilwaukeecountywi.gov=

Date: March 11,2014 at 9:08:23 AM CDT

To: "Dimitrijevie. Marina" <Marina.Dimitrijevicimilwaukeccountywi.gov
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Legislation

) am requesting to withdraw my redistricting legislation at this time but will be forwarding it to
you for the April cycle. Thank You!

Steve F. Taylor

Milwaukee County Board, 2nd Vice Chairman
Milwaukee County Supervisor, 9th District
(414) 278-4267

(414) 223-1380 fax
steve.taylor@milwaukeecountywi.gov




